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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

20
th

 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Thursday 5
th

 October 2023 – Friendship Day 

 

 

On Thursday 5
th

 October 2023 we will be celebrating ‘Friendship Day’.  All of the children will 

be provided with a celebratory hot school lunch and will participate in a special class assembly 

about being a good friend.  We would also like to invite the children to wear odd socks to school 

on this day as part of our celebration. 

 

Lunch will consist of chicken sausages with mash potatoes and beans, with mini chocolate topped 

donuts for pudding, As always, there is also a vegetarian option of vegan sausages, and the 

Jacket potato option with cheese.  If your child has a special dietary requirement, or would 

prefer the vegetarian/vegan option, please notify the school office by midday on Wednesday 

27
th

 September using the slip at the bottom of this letter. If we do not hear from you by this 

date, we will assume that your child is able to have the food listed above, and will order on 

your behalf the main meal option. 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting day of celebration of one of our greatest gifts – friendship! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Clare Tantrum 

Headteacher 
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Poole, Dorset 
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Tel: 01202 602113 
Email: aaisoffice@teachpoole.com 

CEO : Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Ad Astra Infant School Headteacher:  Mrs Clare Tantrum BSc (Hons) PGCE  

Haymoor Junior School Headteacher: Miss Lucy Waterhouse BA (Hons) PGCE 
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Celebration of Friendship Day 

Thursday 5
th

 October 2023 

 

Please only return this form if your child has a special dietary requirement, allergies or 

follows a vegetarian/vegan diet. If we do not hear from you by Wednesday 27
th

 September, 

we will assume that your child is able to have the food detailed in the letter. 

 

Child’s name:         Class:    

  

 

My child requires the vegetarian/vegan option for lunch 

 

My child requires the Jacket potato option for lunch  

 

My child has the following dietary requirements/allergies:  

 

________________________________ 

 

 

Signed:        Parent/Carer   

 

Date:      

 

A paper copy of this reply slip is available from the school office on request. 

 

  


